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Each month, SpirePoint Private Client highlights a charity
that is doing excellent work in our community. This month,
we have chosen The Hope for Families Center.

Since 1992, The Hope for Families Center has been
dedicated to breaking the cycle of family homelessness by
providing a safe, clean environment and access to
comprehensive supportive services that empower families
to achieve lasting stability. Their mission is to transition
families from homelessness to sustainable, permanent
housing through a structured program focused on their five
keys to success: Job Placement, Financial Literacy, Equity
in Education, Health & Wellness, and Housing Placement.

The impact of their work is best reflected in stories like
Antasia Springer and her family, who arrived at The Hope
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for Families Center determined to rebuild their lives. With
hard work and commitment to the program, she secured
stable employment, improved her financial literacy, and
ensured their children received educational and medical
services, including mental health care. Today, the Springer
family lives independently as self-sufficient members of
our community—proof that hope and opportunity
transform lives.

The Hope for Families Center relies predominately on
private contributions and graciously accepts donations.
Together, we can uplift homeless families in our
community and increase their ability to serve the over 100
families on their waiting list.

For more information or to schedule a tour of The Hope
for Families Center, please reach out to 772-567-5537 or
visit www.hopeforfamiliescenter.org.
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Investment advisory services offered through SpirePoint Private Client, LLC, a registered investment advisor with the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission.

This material is intended for informational purposes only. It should not be construed as legal or tax advice and is not intended to replace the advice of a qualified attorney or tax advisor.



